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This edition of the Roaring Lions Tackle Football Club Newsletter is a very special one because I want to 

congratulate some of our Roaring Lions for being selected to play in the 2024 FBU National Championship 

Tournament which is the single biggest event in youth football.  Being selected to participate in the National 

Championship is a tremendous honor for any athlete.  

This tournament is the only one of its kind, crowning a true National Championship across three grade levels, 

with competition from everywhere in the U.S.  The competition for a spot was fierce, and our boys should be 

very proud for earning a position on this elite all-star team.  The Lions’ players have been identified as one of 

the best at their position in our area of the country.  

The Regional rounds schedule is 11/29-12/15 with a 2-game minimum.

The Championship week begins 12/18-12/22 and is located at the Paradise Coast Sports Complex in Naples, 

Florida.

Jesus has blessed our boys with great talent, and I will be cheering them on to be a National Champion!!    
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